
NORTHEASTERN DISTRICT DENTAL 
SOCIETY 

Presents a Continuing Education Seminar 

 

“CURRENT CONCEPTS IN CLINICAL GERIATRICS FOR THE DENTAL TEAM” 
 

By: Stephen K. Shuman, DDS, MS 
 

March 11th, 2016 
 

Hibbing Community College, Hibbing, MN 

 

8:30 AM Registration 

9:00 AM Lecture 

12:00 PM Lunch 

1:00 – 4:00 PM Lecture 
  6 CEU 
 

 COURSE DESCRIPTION 

The rapid growth of our older population now presents dental professionals with new challenges in 

clinical care. Older adults commonly appear with complex chronic medical conditions, medication 

regimens, functional limitations, and a variety of unique oral health needs that require new and creative 

approaches in the dental office. The purpose of this course is to increase participants’ skills in 

recognizing these special concerns and provide practical strategies to manage them. 

 

PRESENTER 

Stephen K. Shuman, DDS, MS, Associate Professor and Director, Oral Health Services for Older 

Adults Program, Department of Primary Dental Care, University of Minnesota School of Dentistry; 

and Dental Director, Walker Methodist, Minneapolis, MN.  

 

 

 

Registration Deadline: Friday, March 4th, 2016 

 
 

            Cost             #  

NEDDS Member, Affiliate, or MDA/ADA Guest $95.00        ______   
 

 Staff or Spouse      $65.00        ______ 
    

 Retired NEDDS Member     $65.00        ______ 

Non- NEDDS Member     $115         ______ 

 Non-ADA Member      $275.00      ______ 
  

            Total:         _________ 

 

Names: _______________________________________________________________________ 
 

______________________________________________________________________________ 



No refunds will be given with less than 48 hours notice 

 

Checks Payable to NEDDS 

  Send Registration to: 

Dr. Brian McDonald, 5086 Miller Trunk Hwy, Hermantown, MN 55811 

Email: dr.b.mcdonald@gmail.com 

Office Phone:  (218) 729-9810 

 

 

Please join us for this interesting and informative presentation! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminder: Please make sure that you keep us updated on your email address.  

Contact Dr. Pete Mayer-Secretary/Treasurer with any updates at 

mayers7@me.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I will attend the Executive Council Meeting Friday, March 11th at the Park Inn, 

Hibbing, MN at 7 AM.  

 

Name:______________________________________________ 

 
Please Return Registrations to: Dr. Brian McDonald, 5086 Miller Trunk Hwy, Hermantown, MN 55811 

Email:  www.dr.b.mcdonald@gmail.com 
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